March 30, 2022

Dr. Gregory Hobaugh, Superintendent of Schools
High Bridge Board of Education

Dear Dr. Hobaugh,
Please accept this letter of my intention to retire as of July 1st, 2022. My service

termination date is effective June 30th, 2022. My application of intent to retire has
also been submitted to the State of New Jersey.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barbara Mann

SN



